ST. MARY ON THE HILL CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Friday, May 11, 2018



Dear families,

What a fabulous Field Day! Thank you to our all of our parent volunteers, teachers, and Mrs. Noegel and Mrs. Kuhlke for helping this event run so smoothly. Also, a big thank you to our 7th graders who each had a role in helping by leading homerooms between races and managing the various stations and events. The photo above is from the Tug-of-War competition, which is tradition for our Junior High students each year.

Please remember our 2nd graders in your prayers as they receive their First Holy Communion tomorrow. Thank you to our devoted teachers, Ms. Hoffman, Mrs. Doss, and Mrs. K. Barrett for your work in preparing these students for this special sacrament.

Finally, SMCS Faculty and Staff would like to wish a Happy Mother's Day to all! I pray that you have a blessed weekend celebrating with your families.

Have a great weekend, Ashley Fisher, Assistant Principal



SMCS Class of 2018

Our 8th graders had a blast at their final Field Day! These students participated in the 8th-grade Decathlon, which is a long-standing tradition at SMCS.

News and Events for the Next Two Weeks

Week of May 14:

Monday, 05/14

Tuesday, 05/15

- 1:15 PM Pizza Party for Student Council representatives and officers
- 6:30 PM Art Show & Festival!
 - Mrs. Storer is in need of volunteers for this event! If you are able to
 volunteer anytime between 2-6 PM today, please contact Katie Blackston at
 ktkeal@gmail.com for more info on this fun event for the whole family.

Wednesday, 05/16

• 2 PM Dr. Kisting presents to K-3 students in the gym

Thursday, 05/17

Friday, 05/18:

8th Grade Field Trip

Week of May 21st:

Monday, 05/21

Tuesday, 05/22

• 7 PM 8th Grade Graduation & Reception

Wednesday, 05/23:

- Used Uniform Sale
- Students may be out of uniform today.
- 11:50 AM Dismissal

Thursday, 05/24:

- Used Uniform Sale
- Students may be out of uniform today.
- 9:15 Mass & Kindergarten Program to follow
- 11:50 AM Dismissal

Friday, 05/25:

- Students may be out of uniform today.
- 9:15 AM End-of-the-Year School Mass
- 11:50 AM Dismissal; No After Care today

Other News and Information

- Land's End uniform are 40% OFF through May 15th!! Manually enter the Promotion Code LESUFRIEND and PIN 2581 at checkout.
- Library Books are now past due. If your child has any misplaced or damaged books please let Mrs. Rhodes know as soon as possible. All replacement fees must be paid in order to receive your child's report card.
- Be on the lookout for the **Welcome Committee Volunteer form**, which should have come home with "youngest and only" students. Thank you in advance for volunteering your time to this committee!